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From:
Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 12:09 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: It's time to end the State of Emergency in Queensland

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Hello, 

I hereby write to express that it is my firm belief that there are no reasonable grounds for an extension to the 
State of Emergency here in Queensland.  

Now that the appropriate statistics have come through from the ABS, it would appear there never really 
were appropriate grounds in the first instance. Don't make this worse by extending it further now. 

Kind regards, 
Peter 

Peter Watson - Managing Director 

Australia PNG Alliance Group Pty Ltd 
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